Honoring Our Heroes: Submit Photos for the Four Seasons POA Block Party Tribute

As we come together for this year’s Four Seasons POA Block Party, we’re proud to dedicate a
special portion of the event to honoring the brave men and women who have served our country
and communities. Whether they are military veterans, first responders, firefighters, police
officers, EMTs, or active-duty personnel, we want to recognize their courage and commitment.

Help Us Celebrate Their Service

We invite owners to submit photos of heroes connected to our community—family members,
friends, or neighbors who have served or are currently serving. These photos will be featured in a
special tribute at the block party as a visual expression of our gratitude.

How to Submit:

o Email your photos to events@mam-llc.com

e Include the individual’s full name, their role (e.g., Army veteran, firefighter, police
officer), and their connection to your household

e Optional: Share a short message or memory you'd like included

Deadline for Submissions: June 6, 2025
Let’s make this celebration meaningful by showing appreciation for those who protect and serve.
Your participation will help us create a heartfelt tribute that reminds us all of the strength,

sacrifice, and spirit that bind our community together.

Thank you for helping us honor our heroes!



